
 
 

 
PRODUCT INFORMATION BULLETIN 

 
Date:   June 18, 2018 
Number:  12872 
Division:  Genie®  
Product Family: Residential Accessories 
Product Series: Garage Door Opener Light Bulb 
To:    All Genie Professional Line Wholesalers, Dealers and Installers 
Re: California Sales Only: California Energy Commission Compliance 
 

 

 

Due to new standards recently adopted by the California Energy Commission, the below garage door 
opener light bulbs manufactured after January 1, 2018, may not be offered for sale in California at this time.  
This applies only in California.  There are no safety risks associated with the current light bulb and 
it may be sold anywhere else in the country. 
 
The following part numbers received after the noted ship date are affected by this California regulation: 
 

Part#s Model#s / Description Shipments Received  

39437R LEDB1-R Genie Bulb 

April 2018 and After 39438R LEDB1-P Genie Bulb 

39557R LEDB2-R Genie Bulb 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For customers who do not have a business in California but it is possible that your business provides these 
items to residents in CA, please take necessary precautions to exclude sales of these items from shipment 
into that state (including Online sales).  Again, these regulations are only for the state of California. If you do 
not conduct business in the state of California, no action is required. 
 
We are currently working on a revised light bulb that will be able to be offered for sale in California and we 
expect that we will have it available for you in the next 3-4 months.  Until that time, please take the 
necessary steps to ensure that you do not offer the above light bulbs for sale to any customer in California. 
 
An additional information bulletin will be released when the revised product is available to order.  We 
apologize for any disruptions to your business but anticipate this opportunity for improvement to take an 
extremely minimal amount of time. 
 
 

For customers who have a “Brick and Mortar” business in the state of California 
AND you have physically received any of the above part numbers into inventory 
during or after the month shown, or if you have any questions, please contact 
our Customer Service Team at 800-843-4084 option 2 for additional information 
and further instructions. 
  


